Alexander Gunyon

Sent: 03 June 2024 07:40

To: Consultations

Subject: Objection: Brooklands Farm Development
Categories: Blue category

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

--Email From External Account--

Dear Planning Department,

| strongly object to the proposed development (W4) at Brooklands Farm.

This suburban sprawl will detract from the character of the town | have lived in for 35 years and remove enjoyment
of that green space.

This is not infill of an unloved town with no character or history, this is a much loved town, increasingly popular with
tourists, making the access to green space for locals increasingly important, as the centre becomes bursting with
tourists, parked cars and traffic.

Look to limit the growth of airbnbs, change their rules about tax so the incentives are not so high. Consider a two
child policy! Anything, but stop the destruction of our green land that we will never get back.

| am also concerned about increased traffic, and stress on the local NHS, which | work for, and did so all through
covid.

From a personal view, my husband cycles through this area every day, and it is one of our regular walks, on land
which will be completely destroyed.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Macdonald
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Alexander Gunyon

From: helen macdonald <helen60macdonld@gmail.com>
Sent: 03 June 2024 07:37

To: Consultations

Subject: Objection: University/Blean Housing Development
Categories: Blue category

You don't often get email from helen60macdonld@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

--Email From External Account--

Dear Planning Officers,

| strongly object to the proposed housing development at Blean, (Policy C12)

which will destroy the character of the area and lead to dangerously raised levels of traffic and in my opinion
unsustainable stresses on the local infrastructures of health and services. | work for the NHS at Kent & Canterbury
hospital, and can see first hand the existing pressures.

Also | love the countryside there and love the church of St Cosmus and Damian in the Blean, which is on my families
regular walk and cycle rides from Whitstable to Canterbury.

This is a huge loss of an important green amenity and a destruction of the integrity of the local community. Please
think again.

Yours faithfully

Helen Macdonald

12 Northwood Road,

Whitstable, Kent CT5 2ET.
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